
Town of Chatham 
September 2, 2021 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman, 
Alan Eastman 
 
Minutes to August 2021 meeting approved as written. 
Signed vouchers. 
Signed timber intent to cut wood. 
Fryeburg Rescue reached out to the Selectmen and asked if the town 
would be receiving any funds from the American Rescue Plan Act. At 
this time the Selectmen have not been informed of any funds that the 
town may receive. If the town does receive funds, the Fryeburg Rescue 
has requested that the town give them $2,540 to purchase covid 19 
equipment. 
Daniel A. Bastain notified the Board of Selectmen that he has applied 
for a shoreland permit. 
The Selectmen signed a Waste Disposal Agreement with the North 
Conway Water Precinct. 
The Boost Barn had an application to become a dealer. The Selectmen 
signed it and it will be sent back to Concord. 
The Selectmen approved changing the name of Dewin Road to Dewing 
Road. Jason Eastman will look into making the change. Alan Eastman 
will order the new road sign. 
The Selectmen applied for the Local Fiscal Recovery Fund Program.  
 
 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
  
 


